
THE FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                 February 4,  2018 

WELCOME TO ST. MAX PARISH!  
 

Welcome to the St. Maximilian Kolbe Parish community! If you would like to register in the parish, please pick up a 

packet in the gathering space and return the registration form. Once registered, you will receive our monthly newsletter and 

emails. Please know our staff and parish leaders are here to be of service to you. Additional information about 

our parish can be found on our website, www.saint-max.org. 

MASS TIMES, INTENTIONS AND PRAYER REQUESTS  

À Deceased  

PRAYERS FOR THE SICK 

Your healing prayers are requested for Earl Abeln, Art Arand, Mike 

Andary, Grace Basta, Lisa Bingaman, Annette Bottoms, Bob Bruns, 

Ric Burkett, Carol Y. Bush, Jennifer Calangi, Maya Collins, Michael 

Coon, Marian Conrad, Annette Curtin, Dr. Michael Cushing, 

Angelique Debets, Henry DeNicola, Ashley Douglas, Steve Dragon,  

Jack Easter, Bill Ebben, Alicia Hollenkamp-Adkins, Gaye Hollenkamp 

Eubanks, Levi Gasner, Nadine Gennaro, Mary Ferraro, Robert Ferraro, 

Timmy Fischer, Mary Fritz, Clyde Garrison, Carmela Gross, Sol 

Gross, Chris Guiliano, James Gunselman,  Gail Hamilton, Gary 

Hampton, Judy Harrod, Russell Harrod, John Hendy Jr., Al Higgins, 

Jill Holt, Geraldine Hughes, Maureen Imfeld,  Jennifer Klenke, Don 

Klinkhammer, Hank Kluznick, Joey Lakeberg,    Michael Lancaster, 

Paul Levasseur, Barb Listermann, Shibu Lukose, Tom Lutz, Ron 

Lynch, Joe Marksteiner, Char McCarthy, Andrew Meister, Jacob 

Meister, Beryl Michael, Judy Michael, Sheila Miesse, Daniel R. 

Miller, Robbie Mitchell, James Moores, Jon Moran, Theresa Munafo, 

Trevor Vincent Munafo, Bill Murphy, Gene Neltner, Robert 

Niznansky, Victor Nguyen, Lucille Patrick, Mary Pavloff, Paul 

Pavloff,  Lia Pham, Fr. John Porter, Stephanie Pulling, Annie Prather,  

Agnes Rahman, Kristof Rattermann, Quintin Richardson,  

Evelyn Robinson, Joseph Romer, Margot Roth, James Santos, Kerry 

Santos, Dory Schade, Rose Mary Schaefer, James Schaeper, Cindy 

Schneeman, Julie Schrock, Kathleen Seda, Barbara Smith, Eric 

Stearman, Debbie Stoeckel, Kendall Stump, Richard Sunnenberg, Rich 

Tereba, Ernestine Tomblin,  Tari Torbeck, Kenneth Trimbach, George 

Vesper, Gloria Vesper, Stanley Wadella, Vito Weeda, Charlie 

Wiedenmann, Christine Zampese, and Annemarie Cannon Zawada. 

Dear Jesus, Divine Physician and Healer of the sick, 

we turn to You in this time of illness. We place our sick under Your 

care and humbly ask that You restore Your servants to health again. In 

Jesusô name we pray, Amen.  

PRAYERS FOR THE MILITARY  

Please pray for Scott Archuleta, Daniel Armstrong, Patrick Black, Ben 

Brink, Nicholas Calangi, Rich Borromeo, Dylan Hays, 

Philip DeNicola, Donald Gilbert, David Giuliano, Joseph Hamann, 

Michael Hazlebeck, Katherine Holthaus, Derrick Kamphaus, 

Stephen Kelczewski, Matthew Koop, Jon Laurin, Derek Morris, 

Michael Nelson, Ryan Nikzad, Don Mollis, Jr., Daniel Moore, Chad 

Richman, Christopher Richman, Kevin Stetson and Cedric Whitlock. 

Almighty God, we stand before You in supplication, 

asking Your divine mercy and protection to envelop with Your 

invincible armor our loved ones in all branches of the service. Give 

them courage and strength against all enemies, 

both spiritual and physical, and hasten their safe journey 

 back to their homes and families. 

HOMEBOUND, HOSPITALIZED AND NURSING HOMES 

To make arrangements to receive the Sacraments of Eucharist, 

Anointing of the Sick, Penance and/or visits to the hospitalized or 

seriously ill parishioners, please call Holly Moran, 777-4322, 

ext. 116. Please note that if you are in the hospital, privacy 

regulations prohibit hospital personnel from contacting your parish. 

Therefore, you or your family members should let us know directly 

by calling the parish office. 

 

THIS WEEK’S READINGS 

Deuteronomy 18:15-20 

Psalm 95:1-2,6-7,7-9 

1 Corinthians 7:32-35 

Mark 1:21-28 

NEXT WEEK’S READINGS 

Leviticus 13:1-2, 44-46 

Psalm 32:1-2, 5, 11 

1 Corinthians 10:31-11:1 

Mark 1:40-45 

DEVOTIONS (all in chapel) 

Perpetual Adoration - Our chapel is open continuously 

Exposition - The Blessed Sacrament is exposed on Thursdays after 

Mass, a Holy Hour begins at 7:00 PM 

Rosary - One half hour before all Masses           

Divine Mercy Chaplet - After all Masses 

Our sympathy to the families of all those  

who have died, especially: 
 

Lai Nguyen, father of Tu Nguyen 

Sunday, February 4 

FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

8:00 AM À Faith DeLong and À Lai, À Nhon &  

À Thao Nguyen  

10:00 AM  À Sergio Moreto and Eligio Jun Casile and  

People of the Parish 
NOON 

 
À Rita McCloy and for the intentions of our  

catechetical ministry volunteers  

Monday, February 5 

Saint Agatha, Virgin, Martyr 

8:30  AM 

 
6:00 PM 

À Toma Binh and À Mattha Diem and Laura & 

Tony Braun and family  

Mass at St. Susanna, Mason  
Tuesday, February 6 

Saint Paul Miki and Companions, Martyrs 

8:30 AM 

7:00 PM 
À Willis Hodges and À Magda Mansour  

Mass at St. John, West Chester 

Wednesday, February 7 

8:30 AM John Banks and À Jesus Vazquez  

Thursday, February 8 

8:30 AM À  Kenneth Melia and À Dong Nguyen 
Friday, February 9 

8:30 AM  À Matthew Laritz  

Saturday, February 10 

Saint Scholastica, Virgin 

8:30 AM 

4:30 PM 
À Ed Doherty  

Laurie Bambrick and family  

Sunday, February 11 

SIXTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

8:00 AM À Tau & À Luu Nguyen and À Orphan Souls  

10:00 AM  À Patrick John Bambrick and people of the parish 
NOON 

 
À Anna Corkhill and Danilo DeLuna   

http://www.saint-max.org/


 

My dear brothers and sisters in our Lord Jesus Christ, 
 

First, some words of thanks.  To all who helped organize and run the annual Men’s Night Out – it was a great evening!  I 

only wish I could have been there earlier and longer – it is an event to which I look forward to each year! 
 

We hear the story in today’s gospel from Mark of Jesus curing Peter’s mother-in-law.  This story is also recounted in 

Matthew’s gospel.  The gospel message for us is very basic and very clear.  Peter’s mother-in-law responded to Jesus the 

same way we should – immediately and out of gratitude.  That should be our motivation and action as well. 
 

We find ourselves today yet another week closer to the beginning of Lent – Ash Wednesday is a week from this Wednesday.  

What are you planning to do to make this Lent your best Lent ever?  Pray for me as I discern my Lenten practices and I will 

be praying for all of you as well.  If we are to begin Lent sincerely, we must be ready, and part of our readiness is not 

waiting too long to determine our Lenten practices – so now is the time to do so! 
 

With Ash Wednesday a week from this Wednesday, that also means that our first fish fry of 2018 is a week from this Friday.  

Fish fry Fridays, like the Men’s Night Out, are something I really look forward to each year, too!  Plan to join us on Friday, 

February 16 and come back often!   
 

I’d also like to extend a personal invitation for everyone to come pray the Way of the Cross on one Friday evening of Lent at 

7:30 PM in the church.  Sadly, attendance at this beautiful devotion seems to be less and less and less each year.  Maybe pick 

one Friday night (February 16 through March 23) and bring your family to meditate on our Lord’s journey to Calvary, a 

journey He made out of love for you, for me, for all of us! 
 

In the afterglow of our very successful “One Step Closer” initiative celebrated on the Epiphany last month, the goal is that 

this dynamic of invitation should be part of who we are as a parish all the time (systematic) not just who we are 

occasionally (episodic).  Each of us by virtue of our baptism is an evangelizer, called to invite and welcome and walk with 

those whom the Lord places in our lives.  These invitations go beyond Sunday Mass.  For someone who has been away from 

the practice of the faith, perhaps Sunday Mass is not the best re-entry point.  Perhaps a social event or some other parish-

sponsored activity may be a better dynamic to take that first step towards a more regular participation in the life of the 

parish.  Maybe a fish fry during Lent? (hint, hint, hint…)   
 

That being said, a parishioner shared with me a wonderful story last weekend.  They reached out to friends of theirs, a non-

Catholic family, to come to church on the weekend of the Epiphany.  The invitation was declined, but then a few weeks later 

that same family asked about coming to Mass here last weekend and they were with us!  Praise God!  The work of 

evangelization, which needs to be on everyone’s “radar screen” as an ongoing dynamic for the baptized, besides a work of 

invitation is also a work of planting seeds.  Sometimes, seeds need to be watered and fertilized for a while before they break 

through the ground… taking even more time for the plant to grow to yield fruit, for “first the blade, then the ear, then the full 

grain in the ear.” (Mark 4:28)  The frustrating part is that evangelizers often issue invitations and plant seeds but may never 

see the acceptance of invitation or the yield of the seed’s fruit, but invite and plant we must – everywhere and all the time! 
 

Next Sunday, February 11 – the day on which the Church commemorates the anniversary of the Marian Apparitions in 

Lourdes, France in 1848 – is also the World Day of the Sick.  This observance was established by Pope St. John Paul II in 

1992.  To commemorate this, we will celebrate the anointing of the sick at the 12:00 noon Mass next weekend.  Please see 

today’s bulletin for more information about who can and should be anointed.   
 

That’s it for now – God bless one and all! 

Fr. Geoff 

A LETTER FROM THE PASTOR  

EUCHARISTIC HOLY HOUR FOR VOCATIONS 

Thursday, February 8, 2018 – 7:00-8:00 PM 

QUOTE OF THE WEEK  

QUOTE OF THE WEEK 

My religion teaches me to pardon my enemies and all who have offended me.  I do gladly pardon the emperor and all who 

have sought my death.  I beg them to seek baptism and be Christians themselves. 

                                – St. Paul Miki (1562-1597) and companions,  Japanese martyrs (feast day – February 6) 
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WORSHIP & SACRAMENTS  

Communal Celebration of the  

Anointing of the Sick  
Sunday, February 11, 2018 ð 12:00 PM Mass  
 

At times of sickness and declining health, the Church offers the beautiful sacrament of the 

Anointing of the Sick to her members.  Post-Vatican II theology stresses strongly that this 

sacrament is a sacrament of the living, i.e. it should never be delayed until death is possibly 

imminent as was the common practice for many centuries. 

 
 

Who may be sacramentally anointed?  Church law is very specific so that this sacrament is 

celebrated appropriately and not indiscriminately.  The following may request to be anointed: 

Those suffering from a serious illness (either physical or emotional) 

Those who are elderly and have become notably weakened due to their age 

Those hospitalized due to illness or have upcoming surgery 

 
 

IMPORTANT REMINDERS: For those who wish to be anointed, please arrive by 11:45 AM and get a nametag in the 

gathering space.  Greeters will then escort you to your seats in the front middle pews of church. 
 

The sacrament of the Anointing of the Sick is a sign of the Lord’s care and the Church’s concern for her sick or weakened 

members.  It reaffirms the human dignity of all people and is not only a sign of life in the Church but also the continuation 

of the healing ministry of Christ Jesus Himself. 
 

We will normally celebrate the Anointing of the Sick communally at the 4:30 PM Mass whenever there is a fifth Saturday.  

Upon request, we can also celebrate the sacrament during any weekday Mass  and anytime outside of Mass including in 

homes, hospitals, and other health care or retirement facilities. 

EXPOSITION DURING LENT 

Need a little change in your regular routine? Has winter gotten you down? Change things up by coming to the chapel for a 

visit with Jesus. On the Mondays of Lent (February 19, 26 and March 5, 12, 19, 26), there will be Exposition of the Blessed 

Sacrament after the 8:30 AM Mass until 5:00 PM in the chapel. 
 

Just as we do each Thursday, this liturgy gathers the Church in community to give thanks for the great gift of Christ present 

in the Eucharist. Because Exposition is a communal liturgy, we need to ensure that all the hours are covered.  If you can 

commit to an hour on each Monday, or even just one Monday, please sign up using the link on the parish website, or e-mail 

adoration@saint-max.org  or call Debby Kellner at 513-779-7627 with questions. 
 

ñThe Eucharist is the sacrament of love; it signifies love; it produces love.ò - St. Thomas Aquinas 

mailto:adoration@saint-max.org
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WORSHIP & SACRAMENTS  

ADORER NEEDED 

Enjoy some quiet time with the Lord. There are no special qualifications needed to be an adorer. The most important thing is 

your presence with the Lord! Pray, read scripture, meditate or just be with Jesus. At the end of February, we need a 

permanent adorer or a long-term sub Thursdays from 5:00 - 6:00 PM. If you are willing to spend some time with Jesus in the 

Blessed Sacrament, please sign up using the parish website or email adoration@saint-max.org  or call Debby Kellner at 513-

779-7627 or Deb Krzmarzick 513-476-9570 with questions.  

OUTREACH  

DO YOU HAVE THE WINTER BLAHS? 

Do you have the winter blahs?  If you are full of pain on the inside, and the joy of warmer 

weather and lighter moods seems far away, help is available. Our Stephen Ministers are ready 

to provide confidential, one-to-one Christian care. They will listen, care, encourage, and pray 

with and for you.  

 

Stephen Ministers have been specially trained to meet your emotional and spiritual needs; 

male Stephen Ministers are always matched with men, and female Stephen Ministers are 

matched with women. If you or someone you know is hurting, find out more about Stephen 

Ministry by talking with one of our Stephen Leaders.  

 

To learn how to connect yourself or someone you know with a Stephen Minister, call the 

parish office, 513-777-4322, ext. 218 or email at StephenMinistry@saint-max.org. Our 

Stephen Ministers are here to care!  

THE LIGHT IS ON FOR YOU – ENCOUNTER THE PEACE OF CHRIST DURING THE SEASON OF LENT 

This Lent, the Archdiocese of Cincinnati will once again engage in the 

initiative, The Light Is On For You.  On Tuesday, February 27 from 7:00 – 

9:00 PM most Catholic parishes/pastoral regions will open their doors and 

provide the opportunity for private confession.  If you have been reluctant to 

participate in the Sacrament of Reconciliation, have been away from the 

Church for some time, or just find it difficult to get to a regularly scheduled 

confession time or communal penance service, this is a your chance to 

experience the reconciling peace of Christ through the grace of the sacrament.  

No stress, just peace!  Learn more at www.EncounterPeace.org . 

2018 CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL (CMA)    
This is commitment weekend for the 2018 Catholic Ministries Appeal. Please join with Catholics in every parish throughout 

our archdiocese who are Impacting the Story through local, Catholic ministries for people right here in our communities. 

These ministries depend on our help each year! 
 

If you have already responded by mail or online, or if you brought your completed pledge card to place in the offertory 

today, thank you! To make a gift online, visit CatholicAppeal.net. Thank you! 

THANK YOU FROM FAMILY PROMISE 
Sincere thanks to those who volunteered or otherwise supported the St. Max Family Promise Ministry in hosting families 

experiencing homelessness this week.  Our parish was able to provide food, shelter, and friendship to some very appreciative 

guests over the past seven days. We are so grateful to the many volunteers who made or served a meal, spent time with our 

guests in the evenings, slept overnight at the church, or helped to prep and clean up for the week. We will again be hosting 

homeless families from FPBC during the week of April 1 - 8.  Those interested in getting involved are welcomed to attend a 

Family Promise training session in rooms 8 & 10 in the parish complex from 7:00 - 9:00 PM on either February 8 or 

March 7.  For more information, visit saint-max.org/familypromise or email familypromise@saint-max.org. 

ATTENTION LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

All liturgical ministers are asked to submit their can’t serve dates for March through May, to the web terminal, in preparation 

of the spring schedule by Monday, February 12th.  

mailto:adoration@saint-max.org
mailto:StephenMinistry@saint-max.org
http://www.EncounterPeace.org
saint-max.org/familypromise
mailto:familypromise@saint-max.org


 

OUTREACH  

GOSPEL FOR ALL AGES 

Mark 1:29-39 

We know from last week’s gospel that Jesus gathered and prayed with the community in the synagogue. Today we learn that 

Jesus also took the time to pray alone. Following the example of Jesus, we also pray together with our community, and we 

take the time to pray alone. Our children observe our prayer with others. We might want to take the opportunity to talk with 

them about our private prayer, however, so that through our example, they may learn to make private prayer an important 

part of their daily lives. 
 

Family Faith Time 

Gather as a family and talk about the ways in which your family prays together (at Mass, grace before meals, bedtime 

prayers). Invite each member of the family to talk about his or her private prayer: When do you pray? Where do you pray? 

How do you pray? What do you pray for? 
 

Jesus modeled for us a life of prayer. Read together today’s gospel, Mark 1:29-39. Talk about this gospel with your family. 

Ask questions such as the following: What do you think Jesus was praying about in today’s gospel? What guidance have 

you received from God in prayer? Conclude by asking God to bless our times of prayer so that we can know and follow 

God’s ways. Pray together the Lord’s Prayer. 

EVANGELIZATION & CATECHESIS  

EARLY CHILDHOOD NEWS 

Classes continue this week, February 4.  Kindergarten will 

attend Faith Gallery today. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

RFY GRADES 1-8 NEWS 

NO classes on Sunday, February 4, but we DO HAVE 

CLASSES on Monday, February 5.  Don’t forget to stop by 

the RFY table in the gathering space after Masses on 

February 10 and 11. As part of our Catholic Social Teaching 

project, we will be selling water bottles designed by all our 

RFY students.  All proceeds will be used to build a water 

containment system for a primary school in Uganda.  

RFY CATHOLIC SOCIAL TEACHING PROJECT 2018 

After Masses on February 10 and 11, RFY middle schoolers will be in the gathering space selling water bottles designed 

with love by all RFY classroom students in grades 1-8.  This service project lifts up the Catholic Social Teaching (CST) 

theme, Rights and Responsibilities, and directly supports St. Peter’s Primary School in Rushere Catholic Parish, Uganda.  

Financial assistance will help the Comboni Missionaries in the area purchase a GREATLY needed water tank ($4,480) for 

the school to harvest rainwater.  Student performance at St. Peter’s is low because of water borne diseases and fatigue due to 

carrying heavy water jugs for long distances.  A water tank will improve health, mental clarity and overall performance in 

school.   Consider helping our friends in need, stop by the RFY table!  We will accept cash or checks made out to St. Max. 

NATIONAL ALLIANCE ON MENTAL ILLNESS BUTLER COUNTY 

Has your child shown symptoms of a mental health disorder? You are not alone! NAMI Basics is a free, 6-week education 

program for parents and family caregivers of children and teens who are experiencing symptoms of a mental illness or who 

have already been diagnosed. NAMI Basics is offered in a group setting so you can connect with other people dealing with 

similar issues. There is no cost to participants but registration is required. Multiple adult family members are welcome and 

encouraged to attend. We regret that childcare is unavailable. Classes begin on Tuesday February 20, 2018 from 6:30-9:00 

PM. The class will be held at our offices at 5963 Boymel Drive, Fairfield, Ohio. Contact us at bmurray@nami-nc.org or 

calling 513-860-8396, 513-860-8387. Online registration is also available at nami-bc.org.  

HIGH SCHOOL YOUTH GROUP 

There is no youth group this Sunday, February 4th because of the Super Bowl. Join us next week, Sunday, February 11 from 

7:00 - 9:00 PM for How to Pray, Part 1.  Youth group nights include a prayer, large group game or activity, faith discussion 

and small group, and time to hang out. 

mailto:bmurray@nami-nc.org
mailto:nami-bc.org
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#ÉÎÃÉÎÎÁÔÉ -ÅÎȭÓ #ÏÎÆÅÒÅÎÃÅ 
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$ÉÓÃÏÖÅÒ ×ÈÁÔ ÉÔ ÍÅÁÎÓ ÔÏ ÂÅ Á ÔÒÕÅ #ÈÒÉÓÔÉÁÎ ÍÁÎ ÉÎ ÔÏÄÁÙȭÓ ÓÏÃÉÅÔÙ 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙȟ !ÐÒÉÌ ΤΪ 
4ÁÆÔ 4ÈÅÁÔÒÅ  

ΫȡΡΡ !- - ΦȡΡΡ 0- 
&ÅÁÔÕÒÅÄ 3ÐÅÁËÅÒÓȡ 
 
 
 

!ÌÌ ÁÒÅ ×ÅÌÃÏÍÅ ÔÏ ÁÔÔÅÎÄȟ ÎÏ ÍÁÔÔÅÒ ×ÈÅÒÅ ÙÏÕ ÁÒÅ ÏÎ ÙÏÕÒ ÆÁÉÔÈ 
ÊÏÕÒÎÅÙȢ  &ÏÒ ÍÏÒÅ ÉÎÆÏÒÍÁÔÉÏÎ ÖÉÓÉÔȡ ÃÉÎÃÉÎÎÁÔÉÍÅÎÓÃÏÎÆÅÒÅÎÃÅȢÃÏÍ 
0ÕÒÃÈÁÓÅ ÄÉÓÃÏÕÎÔÅÄ ÔÉÃËÅÔÓ ÉÎ ÔÈÅ ÐÁÒÉÓÈ ÏǣÃÅȢ &ÉÒÓÔ ÃÏÍÅ ǢÒÓÔ 
ÓÅÒÖÅÄȢ &ÏÒ ÑÕÅÓÔÉÏÎÓ ÒÅÇÁÒÄÉÎÇ ÔÉÃËÅÔÓ ÅÍÁÉÌ ÃÇÒÏÈͽÓÁÉÎÔ-ÍÁØȢÏÒÇȢ 

!ÒÃÈÂÉÓÈÏÐ 3ÃÈÎÕÒÒ 
&ÒȢ ,ÁÒÒÙ 2ÉÃÈÁÒÄÓ 
&ÒȢ -ÉÔÃÈ 0ÁÃ×Áȟ 3Ȣ*  

#ÏÁÃÈ 'ÅÒÒÙ &ÁÕÓÔ 
3ÕÒÐÒÉÓÅ ΧÔÈ ÓÐÅÁËÅÒ 

EVANGELIZATION & CATECHESIS  

DAILY ENCOUNTER WITH GODôS WORD 
February 5 - February 11, 2018 

 
 

ahb 9ŎŎƭΦ мΥф-мм ¢ƘŜǊŜΩǎ ƴƻǘƘƛƴƎ ƴŜǿ ǳƴŘŜǊ ǘƘŜ ǎǳƴ 

¢¦9 9ŎŎƭΦ оΥм-у ¢ǳǊƴΣ ǘǳǊƴΣ ǘǳǊƴ 

²95 9ŎŎƭΦ пΥф-мн ¢ǿƻ ŀǊŜ ōŜǧŜǊ ǘƘŀƴ ƻƴŜ 
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WEST CHESTER CATHOLIC YOUNG ADULTS 

February 10th – Mass & Fellowship with Good Shepherd: We are hosting a joint event with Good Shepherd's Young 

Adult group!  Join us for 4:30 PM Mass at Good Shepherd Church (8815 East Kemper Road Cincinnati OH 45249), and 

afterwards stay for pizza and salad, and games or trivia!  If you cannot make it to Mass you are welcome to come 

about 5:30 and meet us in the community room (enter doors 2 or 3 for easiest access to the community room.  We will wear 

our t-shirts so you can find us if you come for Mass). 
 

Check out wccatholicya.org for more details 

FAITH AND FITNESS 
You’re invited to join us each Saturday at 9:15 AM as we move through the prayers of the Rosary led by parishioner and 

certified fitness instructor Michelle Suding.  Come to pray and participate at a fitness level that is comfortable for you; 

Michelle will offer modifications as needed.  Please dress comfortably, and bring a water bottle and fitness mat.  Need 

childcare?  Please contact Charlotte to register at cflanagan@saint-max.org.   

GREATER CINCINNATI CATHOLIC WOMEN’S CONFERENCE 

Ladies you won’t want to miss this!  The Fourth Greater Cincinnati’s Catholic Women’s Conference, ñHear I am, Lordò 

will take place on March 3, 2018 at The Manor House (7440 Mason Montgomery Rd., Mason, Ohio 45040). Tickets are 

available at www.Cincinnaticatholicwomensconference.org Last year sold out quickly.  There is an amazing line up of 

speakers, opportunity for confession, vendors, visiting with friends and Mass with Archbishop Dennis Schnurr.  Take a little 

time for yourself this coming Lent and enjoy this day of spiritual renewal.  Bring a friend.  

cincinnatimensconference.com
mailto:cgroh@saint-max.org
wccatholicya.org
mailto:cflanagan@saint-max.org
http://www.Cincinnaticatholicwomensconference.org
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t!wL{I hCCL/9 /[h{95 
¢ƘŜ ǇŀǊƛǎƘ ƻŶŎŜ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ŎƭƻǎŜŘ  
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅΣ CŜōǊǳŀǊȅ т  
ŦƻǊ ŀ ǎǘŀũ Řŀȅ ƻŦ ǊŜƅŜŎǝƻƴ 

1.  Sunday & Holy Day Offerings    Sundays      Holy Days 
January 7                                               33,980.42      2,565.00 

January 8 - Faith Direct EFT                11,660.33      1,400.00 

January 11 - Faith Direct EFT              60,356.84      1,015.00 

January 14                                             23,475.77         300.00 

January 21                                             23,443.92           45.00 

January 28                                             34,870.50             0.00 

Total January to Date                         187,787.78       5,325.00  

January budget                     158,000.00       6,000.00 

2.  Sunday & Holy Day Year-to-Date  

Actual                                               1,191,136.20     75,523.89 

Budget       1,194,500.00      71,000.00 

Difference                                      (3,363.80)        4,523.89 

Special December Offerings  
Campaign for Human Development          40.00 

Catholic Tuition Assistance                  1,124.00 

Charitable Impact           1,931.00 

Debt Elimination               410.00 

Raise the Roof                                     8,351.00 

Religious Retirement               780.00 

St. Vincent de Paul           2,503.00 

 

“No one has ever become poor by giving.ò 

PARISH LIFE  

FINANCIAL SUMMARY  YOUNG AT HEART  
Monday, February 12 - 7:00 PM - Regular 

meeting.  Social hour.  Just join us and have time to meet 

and get to know each other better. 

 

Fridays in Lent - Fish Fry - Join us at the St. Max Fish 

Fry on February 16, 23 and March 2, 9, 16 and 23.  

 

Monday, March 12 - 7:00 PM - Regular meeting.  Beth 

Gully, who is a graphic artist, will be our speaker. 
 

Young at Heart is a social group for 

parishioners ages 50 and over. Anyone is 

welcome, single or couples, widow or 

widower. Contact Leo Gray, 513-779-3251 

or youngatheart@saint-max.org if you are 

interested in attending a meeting or joining.  

ST. MAX FESTIVAL 

It’s not too late to get involved in this year’s planning of St. Max's largest 

fundraiser "The Summer Festival". Many helping hands are needed to make this 

happen. Depending on your time and talent the committee is sure to find you a 

position. All current openings will have you working with a current committee 

member. So don’t hesitate get involved, contact Bill Harkins, 513-375-8466 or 

Kathy Recchiuti, 513-207-3015 
 

Open Positions: Sponsorship, Adult Games, Signs, Facility Setup, Entertainment, 

Volunteers, Parking 

mailto:youngatheart@saint-max.org


THE FIFTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME                                 February 4,  2018 

EVENTS OF THE PARISH  

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 4, 2018 

8:00 AM Lounge Family Promise-Pick up/drop  

  off laundry bins 

88:00 AM Complex Early Childhood Formation of 

  Youth 

10:00 AM Rm 17 RCIA Dismissal 

11:15 AM Rm 17 RCIA Sponsors Meeting 

12:00 PM Lg Conf Rm Include Me Mass 

1:30 PM Rm 5 Cub Scouts Pack 944  

  Committee 

1:30 PM Gym Basketball Games-Boosters 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 5, 2018 

9:45 AM Youth Rm Mighty Max  

10:00 AM Rm 7 Family Life 

10:45 AM  Youth Rm Parents Morning In 

5:15 PM Complex RFY Grades 1-8 

5:15 PM Lg Conf Rm RFY Grade 5 ACRE 

6:45 PM Complex RFY Grades 1-8 

7:00 PM Hospitality Rm Adoration Team 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 6, 2018 

8:00 AM Lounge Family Promise-Pick up/ 

  drop off laundry bins 

9:30 AM Lg Conf Rm Tuesday Morning Bible Study 

9:45 AM Youth Rm Mighty Max  

10:45 AM Youth Rm Mighty Max  

1:00 PM Rm 4 Young at Heart Board  

5:00 PM Gym Basketball Practices St. Max 

  Boosters 

5:15 PM Church Children's Choir Rehearsal 

6:00 PM Hospitality Rm Vocations Committee 

6:30 PM Rms 2&3 Cub Scouts Pack 944 - Den 9 

6:30 PM Rms 8&10 KOC Monthly Social &  

  Officer's Meeting 

7:00 PM Youth Rm Ladies Fellowship Network 

7:00 PM Lounge Ancora 

7:00 PM Rms 9&11 Hope & Healing after Suicide  

  Loss  

7:00 PM Rm 6 AHG Leaders 

7:00 PM Rms 12 & 14 Cub Scouts-Den 2 

7:30 PM Church, Gym Confirmation Spring Prayer 

  Service # 2 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 7, 2018 

8:30 AM Lg Conf Rm Full Staff Day of  

  Reflection 

9:30 AM Youth Rm Faith Lessons for Women 

9:30 AM Gym Faith Lessons for Moms 

5:00 PM Gym Basketball Practices St. Max 

  Boosters 

5:15 PM Church Cherub Choir Rehearsal 

6:30 PM Lounge Cub Scouts-Den 7 

6:30 PM Office Conf Rm Fish Friar Committee Meeting 

7:00 PM Rms 2&3 Surviving Divorce 

7:00 PM Rms 8&10 Women's Evening Bible Study 

7:00 PM Rms 9&11 Boy Scouts Committee Meeting 

7:00 PM Lg Conf Rm Evangelization & Catechesis 

  Commission 

7:00 PM Rm 6 Light Weigh 

7:00 PM Youth Rm Pastoral Council 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 8, 2018 

9:00 AM Chapel Exposition of the Blessed

  Sacrament 

9:15 AM Nursery Mother's Rosary 

9:15 AM Church Sacrament of Penance 

10:00 AM Lg Conf Rm Mighty Max Moves and Grooves 

5:00 PM Gym Basketball Practices St. Max 

  Boosters 

6:00 PM Church Sacrament of Penance 

6:30 PM Rms 9&11 Mending Hearts 

6:45 PM Church Handbell choir rehearsal 

6:45 PM Gym Boy Scout Troop 944 

7:00 PM Rm 15 Marriage Enrichment Team 

7:00 PM Rm 6 Prayer Shawl  

7:00 PM Chapel Holy Hour/Vespers 

7:00 PM Youth Rm RCIA Candidates Meeting  

7:00 PM Rms 2&3 One Thing is Three Group Study 

7:00 PM Rm 17 Technology Committee 

7:00 PM Hospitality Rm Marriage Prep-DL 

7:00 PM Rm 7 SGCSchool 

7:00 PM Rms 8 &10 Family Promise Training 

7:00 PM Office Conf Rm CMA Ad Hoc Team Meeting 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 9, 2018 

9:00 AM Rms 2&3 Consoling the Heart of Jesus  

9:30 AM Rm 4 Stephen Ministry - supervision 

  group #3 

9:30 AM Rm 6 Stephen Ministry - supervision 

  group #4 

9:45 AM Youth Rm Mighty Max Fridays 

6:00 PM Gym KOC Free Throw Event 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 10, 2018 

7:00 AM Youth Rm Adult Faith Ministry  

9:15 AM Church Sacrament of Penance 

9:15 AM Rm 2, Rm 3 Fitness Rosary 

9:30 AM Rm 4 St. Benedict Bible Study 

10:00 AM Lg Conf Rm E&C Commission Ministry 

  Leader Gathering 

11:30 AM Gym American Heritage Girls - 

  Mother Daughter Tea 

12:00 PM Lounge WCCYA Event 

3:00 PM Church Sacrament of Penance 

5:30 PM Gym, Kitchen KOC Valentine's Dinner Dance 

5:30 PM Lg Conf Junior High Monthly Social 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2018 

88:00 AM Complex Early Childhood Formation of 

  Youth 

10:00 AM Rm 17 RCIA Dismissal 

12:00 PM Lg Conf Rm Include Me Mass 

6:00 PM Complex Religious Formation of Youth 

  Grades 4-8 

6:00 PM Hospitality Rm Stephen Ministry - supervision 

  group #1 

7:00 PM Gym High School Youth Group  

8:00 PM Youth Rm Men's Spiritual Workout 

 

   

   



 

 Pastoral Associates 

Lakmé Kodros, Parish Life & Stewardship 

Ext.105, lkodros@saint-max.org 

Jeremy Helmes, Worship & Sacraments 

Ext. 103, jhelmes@saint-max.org 

Larry Witsken,  Facilities & Maintenance  

Ext.110, lwitsken@saint-max.org 

Holly Moran, Outreach 

Ext. 116, hmoran@saint-max.org 

Zack Hinger, Evangelization & Catechesis  

Ext. 107, zhinger@saint-max.org 

Sarah Merkel, Communications 

Ext. 121, smerkel@saint-max.org 

Pastor    

Fr. Geoffrey D. Drew, Ext.102 

gdrew@saint-max.org 

Parochial Vicar 

Fr. Simon Peter Wankya, Ext.114 

spwankya@saint-max.org 

Permanent Deacons 

John Paul Back, 226-3428 

jback@saint-max.org 

Mike Hinger, 779-1586 

mhinger@saint-max.org 

Mike Lippman, 252-4898 

mlippman@saint-max.org 

 

Contact Information (for a complete list, visit www.saint -max.org ) 513 -777-4322  

Councils & Commissions 

Andrew Burke, Pastoral Council 

513-759-4295, pastoralcouncil@saint-max.org 

John Monroe, Finance Council 

513-896-4530 financecouncil@saint-max.org 

Lamis Hajjar, Outreach 

740-463-1081outreach@saint-max.org 

Nancie Ehlert, Parish Life & Stewardship 

480-266-4706 stewardship@saint-max.org 

Mike Gardner, Worship & Sacraments 

513-805-3995, worship@saint-max.org 

Justin Bennett, Evangelization & Catechesis  

614-746-7912, e&ccommission@saint-max.org 
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